Barbara Bachman

#277981 | March 16, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

Please do not use any of our green spaces for sanctioned or unsanctioned homeless camps. Please
hold these spaces for wildlife and local flora. Please only allow homeless to camp in paved city lots
with supervision. We need to stop allowing camping in city green spaces and along city streets.
There are parking lots, industrial land and spaces that can be used without allowing use of the green
spaces and city streets.
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